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          Monday 26th June 2023 

Dear Parents, 
 
Goodbye to P7! 
Today our wonderful P7 pupils have left school for the final time. They have been a super group and a class we are all 
proud of! We wish them every success in their new schools.  
 
End of the Summer Term 
Thank you for your kind support throughout the year. It is much appreciated.  I would also like to thank our fantastic 
teaching and support staff for their dedication and hard work. Finally, I would like to thank all our pupils who make 
Old Warren PS such a special place. We hope to see you all again after the summer holidays.  
 
Final Day of Term:  Friday 30th June  
School closes on Friday 30th June. There will be no dinners served. Children will be allowed to wear clothes of their 
own choice. There is no charge. 
 
Leaving Times: 

Nursery     11:30am 
P1 P2 P3    11:45am 
P4 P5 P6     12pm  
 
New Academic Year 2023/24 
The new school year begins on Friday 25th August 2023.  School is closed for the bank holiday on Monday 28th August. 
 
School dinners will not be available until Friday 1st September. 
Please supply your child a packed lunch. (Friday 25th August, Tuesday 29th August, Wednesday 30th August, Thursday 
31st August)  
 
The School Day - 23/24 
On return to school, P1, P2 and P3 pupils will leave at 2pm. P4, P5 P6 and P7 pupils will leave at 3pm. This will allow 
for ten minutes to be added to the dinner break. Pupils should arrive and depart school at the following times 
 

Class Starting time  Gate End of Day Gate 

Nursery 8:45am Main Gate 1:15pm Main Gate 

P1 8:50am Main Gate 2pm Main Gate 

P2 8:50am Bottom Gate 2pm Bottom Gate 

P3 8:50am Main Gate 2pm Main Gate 

P4 9:00am Bottom Gate 3pm  
(Fri 2pm) 

Bottom Gate 

P5 9:00am Main Gate 3pm Main Gate 

P6 9:00am Bottom Gate 3pm  Bottom Gate 

P7  9:00am Main Gate 3pm Main Gate 

 
Nursery and P1 pupils will return to school using a staggered timetable. (Issued to parents) 
 
Finally, on behalf of Governors and staff, I wish you all a relaxing and peaceful summer break.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mr S Campbell 
Principal 
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